
HB 13 Constituent Letters 
 
  

From:​ Chelsea Lindquist [mailto:chelserin@gmail.com] 
 
 
Sent:​ Wednesday, February 15, 2017 1:41 PM 
 
 
To:​ Rep. Andy Josephson <Rep.Andy.Josephson@akleg.gov> 
 
 
Subject:​ HB 13 
  

  
  

Rep. Josephson,  
  

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for filing legislation that would protect Alaskans from 
a national registry. Now is a time to let all Alaskans know they are an important and appreciated 
part of our communities, and that we stand beside them.  
  

Thank you for this important legislation and all you do for our state.  
  

  
Chelsea Vukovich 
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